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The BEE, in collaboration with the Uttarakhand Renewable Energy Development Agency (UREDA), Indian 
Banks’ Association and the USAID PACE-D TA Program, organized its second workshop in the series of 
workshops for Training of Trainers under “Training Programme for Scheduled Commercial Banks on 
Energy Efficiency financing” on June 8-10, 2015 at Nainital. 

This training program aims to train the trainers from scheduled commercial banks on energy 

efficiency project financing. These trainers will further train credit/risk/project loan financing 

team from their organizations for large scale EE financing leading to deployment of EE projects. 

This program will help the trainers to interact with experts in different aspects of energy 

efficiency projects such as technical, financial, and measurement and verification (M&V). Under 

this training programme. 

BEE is starting with 4-5 Training of trainers’ workshops with a target to cover all the training 

institutes of scheduled commercial banks across India in 2015-16. Subsequently, training will be 

imparted to all the credit/risk/project financing teams in scheduled commercial banks 

 


